
Below is what our district, Governor, incoming Governor and Affiliate President have sent to all 

the Lion and Lioness clubs in our District. Was wondering if you could please share with the 

other Districts and post on our website? Thank you. 

Hope Dougherty ADP 27-C2 

 

 

 

 

Unity, Focus, Passion need to overshadow all the negativity in this transition to disband 
the state and district affiliate Lioness levels.  
 

We must take out the fractured egos, hurt feelings, hatred and general mistrust in the 
Lions organization which directly or indirectly sponsors us. 
 

We are all in this together. We are Lioness because the Lions sponsor and support us.  
It is time to become one, as it should have been from the start. 
We are one! 
 

Lions, 
Please respect and share with your Lioness! You sponsor them for a reason. 
 

Lioness, please put your best foot forward. Create a good and united relationship with 
your sponsoring club. 
We are not going away, we have a voice, but we need to make it positive, friendly, and 
focused.  
 

Remember why you joined this worthy organization and stay focused on the good that 
you bring to your community and the world, by doing what you do best! Service! 
 

Both Lions & Lioness, 
Please remove all the animosity and move together as one, because, in the end, we are 
all a unit, working for the good of mankind. 
 

Going forward with this transition, the Lioness will record and send a copy of the P&A 
reports to the sponsoring Lion’s club secretary, President, District Governor and Cabinet 
Secretary. 
 

It is important to keep a record of the what the Lioness do. Just as it is important for the 
Lion’s. 
 

Let us transition loudly and proudly, together as one! 
Thank you, 
 
 

Collette Sorgel 
District Governor, 27-C2 

 

Mary Ann Gretenhardt 
1st Vice District Governor, 27-C2 

 

Hope Dougherty  
Affiliate District Lioness President, 27-C2 

 


